

World Federation of Chinese Medicine Societies

CONGRATULATIONS

Dear Graduates,

On behalf of the World Federation of Chinese Medicine Societies, we extend our heartfelt congratulations to the first graduating class of Acupuncture program in Brazil, authorized by the Ministry of Education.

This achievement is a historic milestone for the profession and a testament to years of dedication and perseverance by the Faculdade EBRAMEC (Brazilian College of Chinese Medicine), under the leadership of Dr. Reginaldo Filho. His relentless efforts and commitment have been instrumental in securing this important recognition, paving the way for the future of Acupuncture and Chinese Medicine education in Brazil.

Your success not only marks a personal triumph but also strengthens the role of Acupuncture and Chinese Medicine within higher education and healthcare.

As pioneers, you now carry the responsibility of shaping the future of the profession, ensuring its continued growth and excellence.

We commend your dedication and look forward to seeing your contributions to Acupuncture and Chinese Medicine in Brazil and worldwide.

May this be the beginning of a fulfilling and impactful career.

Best regards,

LI Yu

Vice President and Secretary General

World Federation of Chinese Medicine Societies

March 20, 2025